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I urge the CCSD Board of Directors to approve the recommendation by staff in 5.C.
to suspend "the imposition of late payment charges on delinquent
water and sewer bills for the January/February and March/April
billing cycles and ... the discontinuation of water and sewer service
for nonpayment through June 30, 2020."

The disease caused by the virus would be increased if water and
sewer services are turned off. The economic crisis caused by the
disease means many people are not able to pay for water and sewer
services. The District must provide these essential community
services is this time of crisis.

The water production in March was 36.99 Acre Feet, only 1 Acre
Foot less than February. So far the economic crisis has not created
a significant drop in water production. The actual effect on revenue
will not be known until the end of April. If it parallels the effect on
production, it will not be significant.

Please keep water and toilets running for everyone.

Elizabeth Bettenhausen
Cambria, CA





